
 

SIMPLICITY 
 

Unitarian Church of Calgary 
Winter Weekend Retreat 

February 17-19, 2017 

 (Friday supper through Sunday lunch) 

REGISTRATION FORM 

An opportunity for rest, relaxation, and connection – 

with yourself and others in our congregation 
 

 

Sessions will encourage us to explore the concepts of retreat and nurturing the spirit through reflection, 
dialogue, creativity, meditation, dance, and more. 

Laughter and fellowship.  This is a perfect way for newcomers to become acquainted with others in our 
congregation, so come one, come all, and bring your friends! Adults and youth 16 and over are welcome. 
Youth 12 to 15 may attend with a parent or adult sponsor.  Note that there is no specific programming 
planned for this age group. 

Choose what you do - only meals and sleeping are compulsory! 

Location: Kamp Kiwanis, at the end of Highway #8 where it intersects with Highway #22, 15 minutes west of 
Calgary.  

Accommodations: 

1.   The main Kiwanis Centre Lodge, for adults and youth, has 14 rooms that accommodate from 2 to 5 
people (in lower bunks).  Most rooms are upstairs and use shared washroom facilities. A few rooms are 
downstairs and have private washrooms; some have a double bed. One bedroom has a wheelchair-
accessible washroom. The building is wheelchair accessible, with an elevator between the two floors.  

2.  Participants bring their own bedding. If you wish to rent bedding from Kamp Kiwanis, check the 
appropriate box on the registration form and add $10 to your registration fee. 

 

Cost:   The cost for the weekend, which covers program, accommodation and meals:  

Adults:  Early Registration, up to January 15, 2017:  $155.00  

 Registration on January 16, 2017 or later:  $175.00  

Students & Youth:  $  90.00   

Final deadline for registration is February 5, 2017.  

Please also consider donating towards our Bursary Fund, to help others attend.     

A limited number of partial bursaries are available. To request a bursary, please contact Duff Bond. The 
deadline for bursary requests is February 5, 2017 and bursary recipients will be notified by February 8, 2017. 

Contacts:  Registration and bursaries: Duff Bond  403-244-9392 or duffbond@gmail.com .  

 

More detailed information will be provided to registrants by email (preferred) or phone. 

 

To register, please complete registration form on next page… 

 

mailto:duff@gmail.com


REGISTRATION FORM 

UCC Winter Weekend Retreat, February 17 - 19, 2017 

 
To register, complete this section and return to the Registration Table after church.  Don’t 

forget to attach your cheque.  Or you may register and pay online from our website. 

Families: Please complete a separate form for each participant attending, and submit  
together with your payment. 

Name:  
    

 

Adult 

  

Youth (12-15) 

 

Youth (16-20) 

 

Student  
 

Phone: 

 
Email: 

               
Address: 

 

 

Any dietary 
restrictions? 

 

Any special 
requests? 

 

Bedding 
Needed?  

Yes  (add $10) 

Do you 
need a 
ride? 

Yes  
Can you provide 
a ride?  

Yes   

Would you prefer a room for 
2 (limited number), if so with 
whom? 

Yes  No   Are you OK with a  
bathroom in the hall? 

Yes  No   

Are you OK with roommates who “Sleep Loudly”? 

Yes  No    
Do you sleep loudly? 

Yes  No    

Will you be arriving for 
Friday supper?  

Yes  No   Will you be staying 
for Sunday lunch?  

Yes  No   

In what area(s) can you be of service 
before/during/after the retreat? 

Carry luggage  
Snack area & fridge monitor  
General cleanup  
Whatever is needed  

 

Attached is a cheque for $  for full registration (and a bursary donation 
of $ _____, if applicable), or deposit of $50, with remainder of funds due by February 5, 
2017. (Make cheque out to UCC, Memo: Winter Weekend Retreat) 


